

E10- UNIT 4- EX 2

I. PUT THE VERBS IN BLANKS IN SIMPLE PRESENT TENSE

Tom (go) to library for his physics homework assignment *last* Saturday. He (study) physics all day. He (get) out of the library at 5 o'clock. Then, he got on a bus to go home. He met one of his old friends on the bus. He (not, want) to go home directly. They (go) to a cafe together. He (spend) really great time with him. He got home at six. The dinner (not, be) ready so he (watch) TV. For dinner, he (eat) spaghetti and salad, but he (not, have) the delicious dessert. He (be) on diet. He went to his bedroom and (start) listening to some music. He (finish) his book three days *ago* and he (buy) a new book *yesterday*. However, he (not, feel) like reading it. He (be) really tired, and (decide) to go to bed early. He (sleep) *slept* all night and (finish) the day

I.A. PUT THE VERBS IN BLANKS IN SIMPLE PRESENT TENSE

A DISASTROUS DINNER

Last Friday, Mrs. Anderson planned to have a delicious dinner. She bought a T-bone steak and some cream and apples for an apple pie. When she (come) home from the shops she put her shopping on the table. While she was setting the table, her two pets (sit) underneath it and (watch) her. Then she went to the kitchen to make the pastry (bột nhồi) for the pie. She was a little forgetful so she (not, realize) the steak, cream and apples were still on the table. While she was making the pastry, the dog jumped on a chair and looked longingly at the steak. At last it (take) the steak in its mouth and jumped off the chair, just as Mrs. Anderson was coming back into the dining room. Mrs. Anderson screamed, but the dog (run) into the garden. She ran after the dog. While she was chasing the dog, the cat jumped on the table and started drinking the cream. Mrs. Anderson (not, manage) to catch the dog, and she came back into the dining room. When she (see) the cat, she shrieked (hét lên), and the cat got such a fright that it jumped a meter into the air, and leapt out the window. Mrs. Anderson threw her broom at the cat, but she missed, and (break) the window.

At the same time she overbalanced (mất cân bằng) and (put) her hand in the cream, spilling it all over the tablecloth. Poor Mrs. Anderson - she had no dinner, only a dirty tablecloth and a broken window.

B. Answer these questions about the story. Answer in complete sentences.

1. What did Mrs. Anderson plan?

.....

2. Why did she buy cream and apples?

.....

3. Where did she leave the steak?

.....

4. When did the dog jump on the chair?

.....

5. Where did the dog go?

.....

6. What was she doing when the cat jumped on the table?

.....